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North Yorkshire Learning Disability  
Health Task Group –  quick-look minutes 

 

     These are the quick-look minutes for the North 

Yorkshire Health Task Group Board held on  

Tuesday 6th August,  2019.  
 

 
 

We met at the The Folk Hall, New Earswick. 

      The meeting was chaired by Julie Dodsworth 

and Shanna Carrel.  

 

 

Julie and Shanna welcomed everybody. Julie 

explained the meeting rules and housekeeping. 

Shanna told us about what we will do today. 

 

 
We agreed the minutes of the last meeting 

were accurate and we updated the action 

points.  
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What we talked about 

 Michelle Hagger, who works for the North 

Yorkshire Clinical Commissioning Group and Carla 

Pawson, from Tees, Esk and Wear alley NHS 

Foundtion Trust, introduced themselves. 

 

 
 Jo Blades and Ben Haywood Acute Learning 

Disability Liaison Nurses 
Jo and Ben showed a video abut meeting the 
health needs of people with a learning disability in 
acute hospitals. 
Everybody was asked to make a list at their next 
Local Area Groups of reasonable adjustments they 
would like to be made at their hospital. 
This will be discussed at the next North Yorkshire 
Health Task Group. 
 

 

 

Local area Health Task Groups 
We talked about how we can improve Local Area 
Health Task Groups. At the next North Yorkshire 
Health Task Group we will talk about what we think 
are the top Health subjects to talk about. 

 Local Area Groups 
Craven and Harrogate   It is 100 years since 
Learning Disability Nursing started. Nothing has 
been planned to celebrate this but we will be told if 
there are going to be any celebrations. 
Scarborough, Whitby, Ryedale Feedback  At our 
group we talked about Hospital Passports.  A 
hospital outside of North Yorkshire will not look at 
North Yorkshire Health Passports. 
Hambleton/Richmondshire Feedback               . 
At our Local Area Group  we talked about training 
health and social care professionals how to talk to 
us.  We talked about good and bad experiences we 
have had with these professionals. This information 
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will be used to help us work out what training is 
needed.  
 
Selby Feedback 
It was agreed Selby Local Area Group should have 
a regular slot on their agenda to talk about health. 
 

     

 
 

LeDeR Learning Disabiliy Mortality Review 
Programme.    
Alison and Christopher went through the Easy 
Read version of the National Annual Report. The 
North Yorkshire Annual Report will be finished later 
in the year. There will also be an Easy Read 
version. 

 

North Yorkshire Learning Disability Strategy 
Live Well, Live Longer 
Train Health Care (and social care 
professionals) so that they know how to talk to 
us. 
In our Groups we discussed the action plan and 
gave our suggestions. 

 
 
 

 

North Yorkshire Health Task Group is looking 
for a new self advocate co chair and vice co 
chair. 
If anybody is interested there is a job description 
and application form available. Talk to your Key 
Ring Support Worker if you are interested. Voting 
will take place at the next HTG meeting in 
November.   

   

 

 

Any other business 
GPs are going to stop prescribing paracetamol.  
Allison Brown to look into this and feed back.  
It was asked if the North Yorkshire Health Task 
Group could have their meetings at Priory Street 
next year. Caroline will look into this 
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Next Meeting 
Our next meeting will be on 19th November,  2019, 
at New Earswick. 

 
 
 


